
   

  

Dear CJM School Parents and Guardians, 
Greetings and warm wishes to all of you as we embrace the month of July! I hope this newsletter finds you in 

good health and high spirits. I am delighted to share some exciting updates and upcoming events at CJM School. 

The success of the Annual General Body Meeting (AGBM): I am thrilled to inform you that our recently 

held Annual General Body Meeting was a tremendous success. The AGBM provided a platform for fruitful 

sharing, constructive suggestions, and collaboration between parents, teachers, and members of the 

management committee. Your active participation and engagement during the meeting reaffirmed our shared 

commitment to the growth and development of CJM School.  

Parent-Teacher Collaboration: At CJM School, we firmly believe in fostering a strong partnership between 

parents and teachers to ensure the holistic development of our students. Your involvement in your child's 

education is of utmost importance. I encourage you to maintain open lines of communication with your child's 

teachers, actively participate in school activities, and thank you for attending parent-teacher meetings. By 

working together, we can provide the best support and guidance to our students, enabling them to reach their 

full potential. 

Upcoming Annual Day: Get ready to witness the magic and talent of our incredible students at the upcoming 

Annual Day! This highly anticipated event is scheduled to take place on 22nd July 2023. Our students have 

been working diligently, honing their artistic abilities, and preparing captivating performances for this special 

occasion. We invite all parents, guardians, and family members to join us in celebrating our students' 

accomplishments and supporting their artistic endeavors. More details regarding the event's schedule and 

program will be shared with you in the coming week. Parents, please support your child and let him or her take 

part in the Annual Day Function. 
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MEEUP 

Secondary- Best Girl & Boy 

for the Month of June 

Primary- Best Boy & Girl 

for the Month of June 

Participants of Mind Wars Quiz 

Shrivansh from Grade 8 sacrificed his Birthday Party 
and donated Rs. 5000 to the school. Thanks, Shrivansh 
for your thoughtful act. God Bless you in abundance. 
 

Birthday Donation Award 
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CJM Football Team won against Francis Xavier 
School by 24/4. Well-done Boys. Keep it up! 

 


